





Ladysmith Junior School Pretoria Road Exeter Devon EX1 2PT

Telephone: 01392 255554

Web: www.ladysmithfederation.net

Email

junior.admin@ladysmithfederation.net

Headteacher: Mr Mark Wilkinson

13th September 2019

Dear Parents / Guardians,

We are excited to inform you that as part of our History topic (What happened when the Romans left? Also sometimes known as the Dark Ages), children in year 4 will have the opportunity to visit the Anglo-Saxon Village at Wildwood, Escot. During the day the children will take part in a range of 'living history' activities to experience some aspects of what life would have been like during the Anglo-Saxon times. This will include dressing up in traditional clothing, a foraging walk and baking bread, helping a blacksmith and wood carving. The trip will take place on **Tuesday 1**st **October.**

Times:

We will be travelling to Escot by coach, leaving school at 9:15am and will return to school at approximately 5.20pm. Children will be required to bring a packed lunch and plenty to drink for the day.

Clothing:

Many of the activities will be happening outside so it is important that your child is dressed in suitable footwear and appropriate clothing for the weather including waterproof coats or hats and sun cream if needed. They will need to have a school jumper.

Cost:

The cost is £13.06 per child or £6.53 if your child is entitled to the Pupil Premium Grant. Please pay online at ParentMail. We are very grateful to the CPTT who have subsidised this trip!

Help:

If you have any questions regarding the content of the trip, or if you are available to help, please see your child's teacher.

Yours sincerely, Year 4 team